October 28, 2004

Ms. Carole J. Washburn-Executive Secretary

DO NOT RE-DOCKET


Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW

PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  2nd Revised Page No. 3

Dear Ms. Washburn:

I have attached our 2nd Revised Page No. 3 as per staff discussions with Lori and Bonnie.  Please substitute this page as part of our filing under Docket TC-041893. DO NOT RE-DOCKET.  Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

John J. Solin

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle

PO Box 2895

Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone

360-914-1024 Cell

360-323-8894 Fax

john@seatacshuttle.com

